
 
 
 
 
 
Regulatory Law Office                   May 12, 2003 
U 4094  
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & FIRST CLASS MAIL  
Commission Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: DoD/FEA’s Request for Addition to Interested Party List 
 

In Re: Docket No. UT-030614 – Request for Competitive Classification of 
Basic Business Exchange Telecommunications Services. 

 
To The Honorable Commission Secretary: 
 

Please include the undersigned on the WUTC’s Interested Party list for the above-
referenced docket. 

This limited participation, at this time, is on behalf of the consumer interests of the 
United States Department of Defense and all other Federal Executive Agencies (collectively 
"DoD/FEA").  As an interested party, DoD/FEA respectfully requests service of all documents, 
filings, notices and orders. 

Copies of this filing are being sent as indicated below.  Inquiries to this office regarding 
this proceeding should be directed to the undersigned at (703) 696-1643. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Stephen S. Melnikoff 
General Attorney 
Regulatory Law Office 
U.S. Army Litigation Center 

       901 N. Stuart Street, Suite 700 
       Arlington, Virginia  22203-1837 
       Telephone:  (703) 696 - 1643 
       stephen.melnikoff@hqda.army.mil 
 
 
CF:  Lisa A. Anderl (electronic service & first class mail) 
        Adam L. Sherr (electronic service & first class mail) 


